
New school plans available to view 

 

The designs for the new Hakin and Hubberston Primary School will soon be available to view, in two open 

drop-in sessions.  

The plans will be on display at Hakin CP School on Wednesday 8th July and at Hubberston VC Primary 

School on Thursday 9th July.  

Visitors can ask questions and give feedback as well as viewing the designs.  

The new school intends to provide a 21st century learning environment for three to eleven-year-olds, 

bringing together Hakin Community Primary and Hubberston VC Primary.  

The plans were approved by Pembrokeshire County Council in July 2014 and form part of the 21st Century 

Schools Programme, which is supported by the Welsh Government.  

Following submission, the planning application will also be available to view at 

www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/planning  

Drop-in sessions:  

Hakin Community Primary School 

Wednesday 8th July: 3.20pm - 6pm  

Hubberston VC Primary School 

Thursday 9th July: 3.30pm - 6pm  

Caption  
Plans for the new Hakin and Hubberston Primary School will be available to view in July.  
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